
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are aiming to restart clubs in the Spring Term, however we are very conscious of the increasing 

restrictions that are currently being imposed by the Government.  

 

In order to enable clubs to have a chance, I have arranged indoor clubs to be attended by single year 

groups, and outdoor clubs to be attended by two year groups only- this coincides with the same year 

groups who mix at lunchtimes.  

 

We are lucky enough that many of our staff have agreed to give up their time to deliver a club and I have 

also managed to source external clubs to ensure that all year groups have at least one club to choose from.  

 

 

External Clubs- Little Squigglers or Oak Activities 

 

If your child would like to attend an external club: Little Squigglers or Oak Activities (Football or Multi-

Skills), please contact them directly to book your place using the information below. 

 

Oak Activities https://bookwhen.com/norwoodprimaryschoolasc  Password: NORWOODASC2022 

 

Little Squigglers: https://bookwhen.com/littlesquigglerspeterborough   

 

The details for booking these clubs are shown within the relevant flyers. In order to go ahead, these clubs 

need to be full to enable the club owner to fulfil their hourly rate. There are ten spaces available on these 

clubs.  

 

The form required by Oak Activities can be returned by Friday 7th January. Please note the form does 

not book your child’s place. This must be done using the ‘bookwhen’ link above.  

 

 

Staff led clubs 

 

If your child would like to attend a club led by a staff member, please return your email requesting a space 

to admin@norwoodschool.co.uk The staff member running this club, will be in touch regarding your child’s 

space.  

 

Please return your staff member led club requests by Wednesday 5th January 2022.  

 

You will be informed of your child’s space at the club by Friday 7th January 2022.  

 

 

Clubs will start the week beginning 10th January 2022.  

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

https://bookwhen.com/norwoodprimaryschoolasc
https://bookwhen.com/littlesquigglerspeterborough
mailto:admin@norwoodschool.co.uk
http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/


 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill     Mrs D. Reynolds 

Deputy Headteacher/ Extra Curricular Lead  Headteacher 

 

 

 

My child would like a place at ___________________________________________ (insert school led club name). 

 

My child will be collected by ____________________________________________ (all children will need to be collected 

including Year 6 as it will be dark.) 

 

Signed _____________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date _________________________________________ 

 


